
From: LaPlante iMac
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2314 Oregon Lane Sharing (lane filtering)
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 9:23:41 PM

I have been riding motorcycles since the mid 1960s, currently own six bikes with a 
lifetime total of over 80. Everyday for my work I drive the Portland area often in 
rush hour traffic, each year the traffic gets worse.

Lane filtering is a sensible option that needs to be approved for roads in Oregon. 
This method of moving motorcycles has successfully been used in California for 
many years.

The current proposed legislation HB2314 is a good law that has the support of the 
motorcycling community and needs to be passed.

Sincerely, Ed LaPlante
conekilr@ccgmail.net
Oregon City, Oregon

Ed LaPlante
503.502.6675 Ed’s cell
conekilr@ccgmail.net
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